
Q:	 Who are the Faculty/Major advisors?
A:	 All faculty serve as advisors.  The undergraduate coordinator meets with students to explain the major 
	 and to assign advisors based on their interests. 

Q:	 What is the process for declaring a major?  
A:	 Students submit the Major Declaration form to the Undergraduate Coordinator.  Student is contacted 
	 to set up an appointment, which generally lasts 10-15 minutes.  Student is then required to meet with 
	 assigned major advisor.

Q:	 What is the process for transfer credit? 
A:	 Student must submit Transfer Credit Approval form and course description to the undergraduate 
	 coordinator.

Q:	 Where do students often study abroad? 
A: 	 Our department encourages students to study abroad.  They study in many countries.

Q: 	 What classes can students take within this major to fill the public service requirement? 
A:	 We offer a variety of courses that fulfill the public service requirement.  Students can register for an 
	 internship with the Middle American Research Institute (MARI) located on campus.  Other courses vary by 
	 semester.  They can also sign up for anthropology internships through CPS.

Q: 	 Does TU have a graduate program in this area? Does your office have information on grad programs 
	 at other schools? 
A:	 Yes – 4+1 and Ph.D.   Our office has a Majors Handbook and a Guide for Graduate Students.

Q:	 Are there any clubs affiliated with this program? 
A:	 Yes, the Tulane Anthropology Club (TAC). 

Q:	 What internships/work study/summer programs do you know about? 
A:	 Students get Internships through MARI and the Center for Public Service. We have a summer field school 
	 in Guatemala.  Students have also worked with faculty on projects outside the United States, including 
	 Peru and Mexico.
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